
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – Wed 7th December 

DEADLINE FOR ORDERS – THURSDAY 1st DEC via PARENTPAY ONLY 

 

George, our chef, has been busy planning our delicious Christmas lunch: 

 

This is always a happy, jolly occasion with Christmas music playing. This year there will also be 

homemade crackers for each child (see separate letter which will be sent home shortly).  

Continued on page 2 



Due to the high numbers involved we need everyone to book via PARENTPAY by the DEADLINE as 

follows:- 

KS1 (Reception, Years 1 and 2) 

In receipt of Universal School Meals – book choices online as usual – please note the Christmas 

menu is now in ParentPay so please check you have ticked the correct choices for that day. If your 

child normally has a packed lunch, but wishes to have a school lunch on that day, please book on 

ParentPay for that day only. 

KS2 (Years 3 to 6) 

Please pay for AND CHOOSE the menu for that day. Where the menu has not been selected it will be 

assumed that your child will bring in a packed lunch on that day.  It is important that those in receipt 

of Free School Meals also book for that day. 

Your help in booking correctly is very much appreciated so this event is organised as smoothly as 

possible. Thank you. 

 

 


